

March 6th, 2019



Approval of Funds (US\$1,500,000.00)

Dear Sir,

The Office of the Comptroller of the Currency (OCC) is an independent bureau within the United States Department of the Treasury that was established by the National Currency Act of 1863 and serves to charter, regulate, and supervise all national banks and thrift institutions and the federally licensed branches and agencies of foreign banks in the United States.

The board of Directors and Senior management of a banking organization are responsible for ensuring that the institution's internal controls operate effectively in order to ensure safety and soundness of the institution. Improving bank governance, and increasing the role and responsibilities of boards of directors and the risk management of banking organizations, have been key areas of focus of US banking regulators. The board of directors themselves have also recently become subject to additional prescriptive requirements regarding their structure and composition; ensuring appropriate banking and transactions.

We are pleased to formally inform you that the OCC has approved the final remittance and release of the sum of One Million Five Hundred Thousand United States Dollars (US\$1,500,000.00) to be paid to you having confirmed the legality of the documents submitted for our perusal leading to this approval in your favor.

We shall update you accordingly when payment has been effected in your favor according to the Policy guiding remittance of huge sum of money in conformity with US Monetary Law.

Congratulations in advance!

